How to get involved!
Attend any meeting! Even if you are not yet on Student Government, anyone is invited
and encouraged to attend a meeting to find out what issues Student Government is
working on. Senators enjoy and desire input from any student!
Meetings are every other week in the Student Union Antelope Room on the first floor,
5:30 p.m. Consult the Student Government Web page for the complete schedule.

Open Senate Seats. There may be Senate seats available if a member has to vacate their
position or if one is left unfilled after elections.

Freshman Elections. Any freshman may run in the fall elections that are held in late
SeptemberE early October. Information will be on the web page or by calling 308-
865-8523.

Spring Elections. Held the first week in March each year. All Senate, and the
Presidential/Regent and Vice President positions are open.

The elections will be widely advertised and informational sessions will be open for
students to attend to gain the needed information to run as a candidate.

Other positions. Student Court: On occasion, students may apply for a Court Justice
position as they become vacant. Consult the Student Government website.

Committee member. Students may serve on a committee without being a Senator, but
must apply and be interviewed for eligibility. If interested contact the Senate Speaker,
or Student Engagement Office at 308-865-8523.

With any questions, please contact a Student Government Member you may know, visit
the Student Government Office in the Student Union, or by calling an advisor at 308-
865-8523.






